[image: image1.wmf] Whitehall Choir 

Whitehall Choir SGM
6.15pm, 13 May 2008, St Stephen’s, Rochester Row
1. Formal apologies

Formal apologies were received from Malcolm Todd, Jonathan Williams, Vicky Sweetman and Colin Altman. No other formal apologies received.

2. Consider and adopt accounts for 2006-07

Ken Holmes (KH) gave a brief summary of the accounts. They were based on the report given at the AGM but they had now been scrutinised by an independent examiner who had confirmed that we have adhered to the Charity Commission’s rules and that he is happy with that the accounts are correct. 

The balance sheet shows that the general fund is fairly healthy, as is the balance of creditors and debtors. Turning to the profit and loss account KH pointed out that the amount made from sales of the CD (£2,600) had not yet been transferred to the Jubilee fund (which had given us £1500 for the recording), but that this would be done this year.

There were a number of typos. which would be rectified. 

Samantha Foley (SF) said that KH had done an excellent job and thanked him for all his work on the accounts.

David Wedmore proposed that the accounts were adopted, seconded by Kate Goulden. The accounts and its report were duly adopted. 

3. A.O.B
No A.O.B.

The meeting closed at 6.25pm.
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